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RECOMMENDATION
This is an informational item only.

BACKGROUND
Staff provides a regular update to the Board Legislative Committee of the East Bay Regional Park 
District’s (Park District) Strategic Actions of Governmental Entities (SAGE) Program, which is managed 
by the Acquisition, Stewardship and Development Division. The following specific items outlined in the 
table below will be presented.

ANALYSIS
A monthly report of specific actions by local governmental agencies is issued to spotlight actions that 
have a direct nexus with the Park District’s mission delivery. For this reporting period, there were two 
actions mapped to facilitate awareness and understanding of these matters in terms of potential impacts 
to the Park District as noted in the table below.  

Jurisdiction Body Date Description

Capitol 
Corridor

Joint Powers 
Authority

June 12 NOA of a Draft EIR for the Capitol 
Corridor - South Bay Connect. The 
project proposes to relocate Capitol 
Corridor passenger rail service to the 
existing Union Pacific Railroad Coast 
Subdivision between Oakland and Newark, 
which is a more efficient and reliable 
passenger rail route. The proposed Project 
also includes constructing a new passenger 
rail station at the existing Ardenwood Park-
and-Ride on the Coast Subdivision.  The 
station will serve southern Alameda 
County passengers and create new 



transbay transit connections to the San 
Francisco Peninsula.

Contra Costa Local
Agency
Formation
Commission
(LAFCo)

June 12 Contra Costa Local Agency Formation 
Commission approved the proposed 
boundary for Faria Southwest Hills 
Reorganization: Annexations to City of 
Pittsburg, Contra Costa Water District, 
and Delta Diablo Sanitation District. The 
proposed project is to build 1,500 single 
family residential units along with open 
space. The project is located southwest of 
the City’s boundary, within the Southwest 
Hills planning area. 

FISCAL IMPACT
None.

ATTACHMENTS
 PowerPoint presentation.


